
 

Show your natural affection for NZ 
Conservation Week 12–19 September 

 

The Department of Conservation wants to hear from you! 

Go onto our blog-page – http://farnorthforests.blogspot.com/ (type into address bar at top of your internet screen) 

and tell us: 

• Why you love your local forest & your top tip for keeping it beautiful!  

• Make sure to include your age & school in your comment. 

You will go in the draw to win one of 3 $100 gift vouchers! 

Plus all schools with students who enter will go in the draw to win a $100 book voucher! 

 

Conditions of entry: 

Competition will run from the 6
th
 to the 19

th
 September, 2010.  All entrants must be resident in the Far North and 

aged between 7-17yrs. One entry per person. Winners will be published in the Northland Age on Thursday 23
rd

 
September, announced over Te Hiku radio, & posted on the blog. Winners will choose a gift voucher from one of 
our participating ‘Green Up Far North’ businesses (look on the blog-page or contact DOC for a list of participating 
businesses). 

For more information contact: 

Carolyn Smith or Doug Te Wake 
Department of Conservation, Kaitaia 
09 408 6014 

csmith@doc.govt.nz  or dtewake@doc.govt.nz  

 


